
No.Ft. 48-3801/2018 (FCA)
H.P. Forest Department.

From: Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA)
O/o Pr.CCF, H.P, Shimla-1

To: The Deputy Inspector General of Forest,
Sub–Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change, CGO Complex,
Shivalik Khand, Longwood, Shimla, H.P.
 
Dated Shimla-1, the

Subject: Diversion  of  1.8272  ha  of  forest  land  in  favour  of  HPPWD  for  the 
construction of link road Chowk to Sandoa via Dharjoi Ropri Dhar Kms. 
0/00  to  4/810,  within  the  Jurisdiction  of  Suket  Forest  Division,  District 
Mandi, Himachal Pradesh. Online proposal no FP/HP/ROAD/40734/2019.

Sir,

Kindly refer to your office letter No. FC/HPB/06/22/2021 dated 07-05-2024. 
on the subject cited above.
2.                The  point  wise  observation  raised  vide  above  referred  communication  is 
attended as under:-

1. DFO Suket has removed the desire details mentioned in Para-11, Part-II from the 
online portal as per the GoI.

Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA)
O/o Pr.CCF, H.P, Shimla-1.
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